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ONE GOOD DEED 
An elderly gentleman is standing at the 
pearly gates and St. Peter addresses him: 
"All you need to have done is one good 
deed, and we will allow you passage into 
heaven"  
The old man says, “No problem,” as he 
recounts to St. Peter that he once stopped 
at an intersection and saw a motorcycle 
gang harassing a young woman.  
He got out of his car, walked up to one of 
the bikers, who was over seven feet tall 
and must have weighed nearly 400 pounds, 
and told the biker that abusing and 
harassing a woman is a cowardly act and 
that he would not tolerate it in his 
presence.  
He then reached up, yanked out his nose 
ring and kicked him in the groin to make a 
point.  
St. Peter is frantically searching the man’s 
life in his book in front of him and says, “I 
can’t find that incident anywhere in your 
file. When did that happen?”  
The old man looks down at his watch and 
says, “Oh, about five minutes ago.” 
 
SHORT ONE 
Prospective husband: Do you have a book 
called 'Man, The Master of Women'?  
Salesgirl: The fiction department is on the 
other side, sir. 
 
WRONG FLOWERS 
On opening his new store, a man received 
a bouquet of flowers. 
He became dismayed on reading the 
enclosed card, that it expressed "Deepest 
Sympathy". 
While puzzling over the message, his 
telephone rang. It was the florist, 

apologizing for having sent the wrong 
card.  
Oh, it's alright." said the storekeeper. "I'm 
a businessman and I understand how these 
things can happen." 
"But," added the florist, "I accidentally 
sent your card to a funeral party." 
"Well, what did it say?" ask the 
storekeeper." 
"Congratulations on your new location." 
was the reply.  
  
EXPENSIVE KISS 
One day, a man noticed that a new couple 
had moved into the house next door. He 
was also quick to notice that the woman 
liked to sunbathe in the back yard, usually 
in a skimpy bikini that showed off a 
magnificent pair of breasts.  
He made it a point to water and trim his 
lawn as much as possible, hoping for yet 
another look. Finally, he could stand it no 
more. Walking to the front door of the new 
neighbor's house, he knocked and waited. 
The husband, a large, burly man, opened 
the door. "Excuse me," the man 
stammered, "But I couldn't help noticing 
how beautiful your wife is."  
"Yeah? So?" his hulking neighbor replied.  
"Well, in particular, I am really struck by 
how beautiful her breasts are. I would 
gladly pay you ten thousand dollars if I 
could kiss those breasts." The burly gorilla 
is about to deck our poor man when his 
wife appears and stops him. She pulls him 
inside and they discuss the offer for a few 
moments.  
Finally, they return, and ask the man to 
step inside. "Okay," the husband says 
gruffly, "For ten thousand dollars, you can 
kiss my wife's tits."  
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At this, the wife unbuttons her blouse, and 
the twin objects of desire hang free at last. 
The man takes one in each hand, and 
proceeds to rub his face against them in 
total ecstasy. This goes on for several 
minutes, until the husband gets annoyed. 
"Well, come on already, kiss 'em!" he 
growls.  
"I can't," replies the man, still nuzzling 
away.  
"Why not?" demands the husband, getting 
really angry now.  
"I don't have ten thousand dollars!"  
 
NEW SAMURAI 
Back in the time of the Samurai there was 
a powerful emperor. This emperor needed 
a new head Samurai so he sent out a 
message to one and all that he was 
searching for one. A year passes and only 
3 people show up, a Japanese Samurai, a 
Chinese Samurai and a Jewish Samurai.  
The emperor asks the Japanese Samurai to 
come in and demonstrate why he should be 
head Samurai. The Japanese Samurai 
opens a match box and out>pops a little 
fly. Whoosh goes his sword and the fly 
drops dead on the ground in 2 pieces.  
The emperor says, "That is very 
impressive!"  
The emperor then asks the Chinese 
Samurai to come in and demonstrate. The 
Chinese Samurai opens a match box and 
out pops a fly. Whoosh whoosh. The fly 
drops dead on the ground in 4 pieces. 
"That is really impressive."  
The emperor then has the Jewish Samurai 
demonstrate why he should be the head 
Samurai. The Jewish Samurai thinks, if it 
works for the other two, why not try. 
Whoooooooossshhh. A gust of wind fills 

the room, but the fly is still alive and 
buzzing around.  
The emperor says in disappointment, "why 
is the fly not dead?" The Jewish Samurai 
replies, "If you look closely, the fly has 
been circumcised!"  
 
NUDE GALLERY 
A couple goes to an art gallery. They find 
a picture of a naked women with only her 
privates covered with leaves. The wife 
doesn't like it and moves on but the 
husband keeps looking.  
The wife asks, "What are you waiting 
for?"  
The husband replies, "Autumn." 
 
KIDS IN HOSPITAL 
Two little kids are in a hospital, lying on 
stretchers next to each other outside the 
operating room.  
The first kid leans over and asks, "What 
are you in here for?"  
The second kid says, "I'm in here to get 
my tonsils out and I'm a little nervous."  
The first kid says, "You've got nothing to 
worry about. I had that done when I was 
four. They put you to sleep, and when you 
wake up they give you lots of Jell-O and 
ice cream. It's a breeze."  
The second kid then asks, "What are you 
here for?"  
The first kid says, "A circumcision."  
"Whoa!" the second kid replies. "Good 
luck, buddy. I had that done when I was 
born. Couldn't walk for a year." 
 
SHORT ONE 
The hardest task facing kids today is to 
learn good manners without actually 
seeing any.  


